

WINHILLS Gems Nursery Fortnightly Newsletter

Movement and Handling

The children have built obstacle courses and used these to practice balancing. They have refined their fine motor skills, using scissors, chalks, paintbrushes and other single handed tools.

PSED

This past week the children have practiced taking turns and sharing with one another. They have played farmyard dominoes and pairs games as well as completing tricky puzzles of buildings.

Expressive Arts

The children have combined materials to make pig faces. They carefully cut the ears, eyes and snouts. They have made houses out of cardboard boxes, adding windows, doors and even chimneys.

Communication and Language

The children have started the term learning the story of 'The Three Little Pigs'. They have retold the story using puppets and small world toys. They have listened carefully and answered 'Who?', 'What?' 'Where?' and 'Why?'

Busy learning

The children have been using a variety of writing materials to practice writing the letter /p/. They have used the rhyme 'down the pirates plait and round the face'. They have used the smart board to practice counting objects and recognising numbers. They have also learnt to use the forward and backward buttons to complete a programme.

Reminders

Welcome to the Spring Term. This term's topic is 'Homes'. We would like the children to bring in photographs of the front of their house; this is to help them make comparisons, looking at similarities and differences. Please remember to send your child into Nursery with a warm, waterproof coat, a hat, a water bottle and a pair of wellies. They do love to learn outside!





